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Anyone with information in regards to this crime is encouraged to call the Beloit Police Department, 364-

6801, or Beloit Area Crime Stoppers, 362-7463. Individuals may also text information to 274637 then 

type BACS + your message.  Information leading to an arrest may be eligible for a cash reward up to 

$1000.00. 

 

Contact the Victim/Witness Assistance Program at 608-757-5569 if you are in need of support, referrals, 

services or general information as a victim/witness of a crime. 

 

Pursuant to the directive of the Wisconsin Supreme Court, as found in Supreme Court Rule 20:3:6 Trial 

Publicity, you are advised that a charge is merely an accusation and that a defendant is presumed innocent 

until and unless proven guilty. 
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MEDIA RELEASE 

Incident Number:  BE1522868 
Date: 5/4/2015 
For Additional Information Contact: Captain Dan Risse (608) 364-6828 

Stabbing – 1500 block of Wisconsin 
 
On 05/03/15 at 343pm. a RCSO Deputy patrolling near the corner of Wisconsin at Harvey was 
approached by an unidentified individual reporting that someone had been stabbed at 1519 
Wisconsin Ave. Beloit Police responded to the home and found Shawndell Summerville, 44 
years of age, Beloit, suffering stab wounds to the back and the arm. Beloit Fire Department 
Paramedics responded and transported Summerville to an area hospital for life threatening 
injuries.  
 
Investigation determined that the suspect was Olton Dumas, 58 years of age, Beloit. 
Summerville and Dumas were known to each other. Law Enforcement Officers were given 
Dumas’s information and he was quickly located in the area of Keeler and Wisconsin.  
 
Dumas (pictured below) was arrested for: Attempted First degree Homicide, Possession of 
Cocaine, and Possession of drug paraphernalia. Dumas was held at the Rock County Jail. 
 

 
 
Detectives assisted with this ongoing investigation. 


